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SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

VILLAGE HALL - 301 SOUTH EAST STREET 
Monday, March 18, 2024 

7:00 p.m. 

The Orangeville Village Board met at the Village Hall on Monday, March 18, 2024. The Special Meeting was 
called to order at 7:05 pm. President Scudder opened the meeting with the pledge. The roll was called. 
Members present: Tom Scudder, Jackie Dominick, Nicole Eipers, Kurt Schilling, Denise Scudder, Theresa 
Shuman and Toni Koester. Members absent: Michael Schindler. Two public members and Dan Pepin were also 
present. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
Dominick made the motion to approve the agenda. Second by Eipers. A voice vote was called on the motion. 
Motion to approve the March 18, 2024 special meeting agenda carried unanimously.  

PRELIMINARY ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT DETERMINATION – PUBLIC HEARING 
o Dan Pepin read the following: 

The Village of Orangeville is holding this public hearing to discuss its intentions for securing funding from Illinois 
Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) for water system improvements projects.  The water system 
improvements project includes the construction of well houses, well No.1 rehabilitation, water main 
improvements and looping and water tower improvements. The purpose is to ensure that the Village of 
Orangeville is able to supply a drinking water quality and quantity for the community and its customers.  
Engineering evaluation 2022 had significant deficiencies including bacteriological samples not passing testing.  The 
proposed improvements are being completed to address and improve water storage, quality, pressure and flows 
within the Village’s water distribution system. Prior to granting its approval of the proposed project and plan, the 
IEPA requires that the public be granted an opportunity to comment on the information presented.  The Village 
of Orangeville is hereby making notice that the IEPA has issued a Notice of Intent to Issue a Categorical Exclusion 
for the proposed Water System Improvement Projects. A 10-day public comment period will commence and 
information on the proposed project and the IEPA Project Summary and Notice are available for public inspection 
at the Village Hall located at 301 South East Street, Orangeville, IL 61060, 815-789-4416, by appointment to view 
the information.  The project information can also be viewed online at the Village’s website, 
https://www.villageoforangeville.com/ 

There were no comments or questions.  

OLD BUSINESS 
None to report. 

NEW BUSINESSS 
None to report. 
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 
D Scudder made the motion to adjourn. Second by Schilling. A voice vote was called on the motion. Motion to 
adjourn carried at 7:34 pm. 
 
PREPARED BY TONI KOESTER, VILLAGE CLERK                        
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